Panther

POSTSCRIPTS

CO-PRESIDENTS’ MESSAGE

It is with deep personal sorrow that we
share with all Burlingame High School
alumni news of the death of former
President of the BHSAA Board, Mike
McQueen. We have lost a dear friend and
valued colleague. We miss him.

In his heart, Mike never really left BHS,
where he grew up within steps of the high
school. After college at College of San
Mateo and Hayward State University, and
service to his country as a US Marine,
Mike became a probation officer with San
Mateo County and returned to the local
community. Here, Mike, with his devoted
wife Sharon at his side, continued to
attend alumni functions, BHS activities and
sporting events, representing all alumni.
He enthusiastically served on the Board
for 20 years, the last 14 years as

President. Mike was a gentle and wise
leader. Each of us not only grieves at the
passing of a tremendous individual, but
also for the loss his family suffers.

Mike at HOF presentation Novémber 2014

The BHSAA Board has decided to honor
Mike’s memory by establishing a
scholarship for an outstanding BHS
student who embodies Mike's leadership
and commitment to the legacy of
Burlingame High. In this edition, you will
see the announcement that we are
accepting donations to the scholarship
fund now. Your contribution represents
your chance to contribute to the memory
of a truly beloved individual who was
never far from BHS. Contributions may be
mailed to: BHSAA - Attention Scholarship
Committee, 1 Mangini Way, Burlingame,
CA 94010.

To catch everyone up on the activities of
the Board this school year, we have:

* Presented the 14 new Athletic Hall of
Fame award winners in November

» Launched our superb website
www.burlingamealumni.org

+ Welcomed Len Lubrano ’64, Linda
McLaughlin ‘67, and Dianne Knudsen
‘74 to the Board of Directors

¢ Supported the efforts of many class
reunions

* Sent a BHS student to Boys’ State

We are finishing up the school year with:

¢ Adding Alumni logo clothing to our
ever-growing website

« Selecting a BHS Classified Employee
of the Year

e Presenting the Alumni of the Year
awarding BHSAA Scholarships to
deserving seniors

e Holding our Annual meeting and Board
elections on May 18

e Beginning a major Alumni fundraiser in
fall, 2015

We extend our hearty congratulations and
deep appreciation to all of the volunteers
who serve on the Board of Directors,
including Mike McQueen. Without them,
everything that the BHSAA does to
connect Alumni with the BHS community
and to serve the students at the high
schoo! could not happen. Those in bold
are retiring from the board, A very sincere
thanks for your commitment and service
goes out to:

Kiki Arnaudo '59, *Florence Smith
Bulatovich ’59, Tom Chase '57, *Margo
Wohler Cheechov ’61, John Chiapelone

50, Naomi Ziff Cissna 51, Peter
Cleaveland '58, Jo-Ellen Arnaudo Ellis '58,
Ted Glasgow 53, Arlene Borelli Hipshire
’55, Rusty Knudsen '74, Serenella Leoni
'64, Len Lubrano '64, *Sue Glass Mendell
’66, Connie Wyatt Mills '59, *Suzanne
Stebenne Sullivan ’53, *Sandy Singer
Waterman ’53, Dennis Zell '86, Linda
Vickery McLaughlin 67 Dianne
Ragozzino Knudsen '74, David Steil ‘74

We will miss those members who are
retiring (*bold) from the Board at the end
of the school year, but we welcome those
new volunteers who are willing to support
BHS, the Alumni Association, and work to
make this the best alumni group from the
best high school in the country!

Sincerely, Judy Falk Chiasson '59 and
Terry Naylor ‘59

BHS Alumni Association

Annual Meeting

Our BHSAA Annual Meeting is coming up
on Monday, May 18 at 5:15 PM. We,
welcome all BHSAA members to attend.
There will be a few agenda items and we
will hold Board elections. Following the
meeting, we will present our Alumni of the
Year Award along with scholarships at
6:30 in the BHS Auditorium.

Newly Refurbished Stadium
Brings Home Victory

On November 15, the Panthers held on to
The Paw for another year by beating San
Mateo 30-21 in the 87th annual Little-Big
Game. The newly refurbished stadium and
grandstands were made possible by the
generous bequest of the Umland family, in
honor of Peter Umland, Class of 1954
and Alumnus of the Year in 2001.



Dear Panther Alumni,

At our beloved Burlingame High, we are
headed to the last part of the school year
with only fwo months to go. As you may
remember, this is an especially exciting
time for our seniors, as they get ready to
wrap up their high school experience and
prepare for the next set cf opportunities in
their lives. The rest of our students
continue to enjoy the tremendous
resources that are available at BHS. Our
academics continue to be among the top
in the state as indicated by the following
best high school rankings in California:
https://k12.niche.com/rankings/public-high-
schools/best-overall/s/california/. A recent
mid-cycle progress visit by WASC
(Western Association of Schools and
Colleges) affirmed our accreditation status

and our commitment to continuous
improvement on behalf of all BHS
students.

In addition to the strong scholastic and
athletic programs, we have the unique
PAWS (People, Action, Work, and
Service) program at BHS that offers
students a variety of service-oriented
opportunities. PAWS  program  has
progressively allowed our students to be
more visible in the service sector and instill
a culture of volunteerism. In school year
2013-2014, for example, BHS students
were selected for the prestigious Jefferson
Awards as the Bay Area Regional Winner
and for the 4™ place winner at the National
Ceremony in Washington DC. This
recognition was based on our student
involvement in a range of local projects
and individual students’ initiatives to help
the community.

Examples of community service projects
include the We Scare for Hunger drive that
integrated the project with Facing History
class on unit on hunger and homelessness
and culminated in a walking field trip to

Innvision Shelter Network. We are also in
our second year of the Soles without
Holes drive and nearly doubled our
participation in the number of shoes
donated. Soles without Holes is a non-
profit charity founded by one of our current
students who had searched for a way to
give back to the community. Shoes were
donated to Pacific Garden Mission
homeless shelter in Chicago, Covenant
House Shelter in New Orleans and Detroit,
SF Medical Respite and Sobering Center,
and Orphan's Heart in Guatemala and
Africa. The Gift of Words drive during the
holidays contributed books to the San
Francisco based Children’s Book Project.
Moreover, our partnership with Books, Inc.
allowed our students to hold free gift-
wrapping and send the donated tips to
Children’s Book Project.

This highlight of the PAWS program is a
small insight to the incredible activities that
our students are involved in on a daily
basis. When you have an opportunity,
please visit the campus and see the
wonderful updates. The stadium bleachers
were refurbished in the fall and look
modernized. The new academic building is
well underway to completion and should
be available by the end of summer.

Go Panthers!

BHS Honors
Michael Joseph Giron
Class of 1974

Mike Giron (Class of 1974) was honored
at the Little Big game when BHS and his
fellow teammates ceremoniously retired
his #76 football jersey before the game.

Mike is surrounded by former teammates from
‘72-’75 prior to kickoff, some traveling from as
far as Canada, Nevada and Southern California.

Prior to the ceremony, Mike and his
teammates gathered at the “Blue Ling”
restaurant on Burlingame Ave the night
before, for a pre-game dinner with Coach
P, (John Philipopoulos) and the entire
BHS football team.

A special presentation before the “Little
Big Game” was held on the football field
for the retirement of Mike Giron’s Jersey

#76. Mike joins Tim Knudsen, class of
1981 and Drew Shiller, class of 2005 as
previous BHS honorees.

His mom Lydia, Coach P, Vice Pricipal Terry
Lien and teammates join Mike on the field.

Joining Mike were teammates, classmates
and friends; Andy Kolesnikow ’73, Tom
Hockridge, 73, Dan Eisan '73, Greg
Erikson 73, Dan Paz 73, Gary Partee '73,
John Fereira '73, Pete Fena 74, Rusty
Knudsen 74, Scott Roberts °74, Steve
Mahlstedt '74, Mike Rogers '74, Mike
Glafkides '74, Ron Lawson '74, Dave Steil
74, John Curry ‘74, Errol Akchurin 74,
Tony Kozachuk *74, Dan Quinn ‘74, Jack
Ferrari * 74, Jeff Tateosian ‘74, Jim Calkins
'75, Rick Giron '76, Bob Liedtke '76, Rick
Sherrod '73, Alan Lancendorfer 73, Hank
Sauer 70, Henk Van Arkle '72, Pete Gort
70, Matt O’Brien, Laura Jackson Giron 76
and parents Sach and Lydia Giron.

Mike is honorary Captain; marking the 2" time
he has been captain of the Little Big Game

Mike was a dominating offensive and
defensive lineman at BHS and received
all-league, all county & all Central Coast
Section honors. He took the lessons
learned on the fields and classrooms of
BHS of grit, hard work, perseverance,
determination and a never-give-up attitude

he applied during the last 40 yrs of his life.




Life Members

New Life BHSAA Members are as follows:
Carol Atkeson, Susan Barrera, Betsy
Bivin, Clarise Blanchard, Lynne Carson,
Letty Collins, Barbara Jean Condon,
Barbara Conroy, Graham A Dobson,
David Dozier, Doreen Drew, Robert
Foote, A Jay Gandolfi, Laura Hesselgren,
Patty Holbrook, Michael Kenedy, Marie
King, Rusty Knudsen, Randy Lees, Debra
Mao, Richard McCormac, Fred
McElhaney, Bob McElhaney, Fred Nelson,
Duffy Offield, Chester Parks, TerryAnn
Seligman, Lorene Sigal, Patricia Silva,
David Steil, Pam Tetreault, Jeffrey Thom,
Scott van Hoften. WE THANK YOU FOR
YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT OF BHS.
To be a lifetime member, please register
and join the Dedicated BHS Alumni web
site at hitp://www.burlingamealumni.org

In Memoriam

1932 - Carol Virginia Cantwell (Walker) -3/15
1947 - Mary Alcie Low (Hanson) Klein - 7/11
1955 - Mike McQueen - 3/15

1960 - Bill Thorton — 10/14

1970 - Rick Rees — 3/15

1975 - Steve Markoulis — 2/13

1977 - Laurie Fischer (Burke) Cohn — 1/14

Class Reunions
Celebrated

BHS Alumni Reunions
Coming this Fall

The Class of 1975 is having their 40th
reunion at The Poplar Creek Golf Course
Clubhouse in San Mateo on October 17th.
The cost is $80, which includes dinner,
wine and DJ. There are a block of rooms
at The Hilton Bayfront in Burlingame and
The Embassy Suites under Christine
Colladay. Classes of 1974 and 1976 are
cordially invited. For more information
please (Contact Laura Hesselgren at
lala16@sbcglobal.net or call 650 344-1824

If you are planning a reunion for your
class and you would like details about the
reunion printed in the next issue of
Panther Postscripts, please send a note
to:
reunionannouncements@burlingame.org
or mail to BHS Alumni Association, 1
Mangini Way, Burlingame, CA 94010.

We also have an area dedicated to
reunions on our web site as well. For more
information on this and all things regarding
BHS Alumni Association, please log on
and register at our dedicated site
http://www .burlingamealumni.org

A hardy and happy group of 1959 BHS
graduates gathered in September 2014 to
celebrate their 55" graduation. Starting at
the Steelhead Brewery on Friday night, we
met for drinks, snacks and renewed
friendships, followed by dinner in various
Burlingame Avenue bistros. One brave
soul arrived by motorcycle from Idaho —
Jim Bettin, who has led a very interesting
life, including an extended period spent in
a monastery in Tibet, and entertained
many of us with his stories. Lynne
Loustalot came all the way from Mexico
and arrived with friends Joanie Bausch
and Sue McClaren Balough.
It was interesting to find out how many of
us (+/-) 73-year-olds were still working:
Les Nichols, on judicial assignment for
the State of California Superior Court
system; Sue Knight, a reporter for
depositions; Arlene Marcucci Nunziati,
the National Secretary for the Sons of
ltaly; Kent Imai, a doctor/consultant with
the California State Prison system, Linda
Kramer Crawford, a receptionist at a
veterinary hospital; Brian Douglas, driving
and writing about ‘amazing’ cars; Louis

Haas, a practicing attorney in San
Francisco; Ken McLeod, an expert
woodworker in Big Sur; Betsy Ervin

Petersen, a teacher and department chair
in Louisiana; Melinda Biggs Robinson, a
viola player in the Auburn Symphony;
Ruth Huf Saunders, the Zen Art Gallery
owner in San Juan Bautista — and those
are just a few of the many stories.

Saturday night was a beautiful fall evening
under the stars spent eating, drinking,
dancing and talking at Coyote Point Yacht
Harbor. The gathering was arranged by
the reunion committee and facilitated by
former Commodore of the Yacht Club, Joe
Weathers, who helped host and welcome
classmates to the party. Les Nichols and
Ron Roberts managed to dance with
every ‘girl who attended. Several
classmates were accompanied by their
adult children, who seemed to tolerate
their elders and also had a great time. The
hard-working reunion committee included
Pat Watts Wynne, Jonine Gotelli Slutz,
Judy Chiasson, Connie Wyant Mills,
and Claire Hirsch Mittler. Thank you all!

We ended the weekend with an outdoor
brunch in Foster City, where excruciating
slow service gave us time for more
conversation and promises to stay in
touch. As always, it was wonderful to meet
again and we are all looking forward to our
60" in 2019! Please, members of the
Class of ‘59 join us on our Facebook page
at: BHS Class of ’59.

(Top Row L-R) Joe Weathers, Sue McClaren
Balough, Diane Schwartz Winant, Jonine Gotelli
Slutz, Les Nichols, Duncan McCandless,
Warren Roberts, Jim Kimball, (Middle Row) Pat
Watts Wynne, Connie Wyant Mills, Sue Knight,
Al Roe, Carmen Agliolo Ulrich, Pam Smith, Kiki
Arnaudo, (Front Row) Betty Lubrano, Terry
Naylor, Joanie Bausch, Judy Falk Chiasson

The Class of 1974 held their 40" class
reunion at Sparky’s Hot Rod Garage in
San Carlos. The event was well attended
by classes of 1974, 1975 and 1973.

Hosts, Left-Right Dianne Ragozzino Knudsen,
Sue Kell Peleta, Jeff Tateosian, Karen Baba
and Rusty Knudsen

Bringing back the nostalgic era of the 70’s,
Sparky’s was the perfect venue for
classmates to re-connect and share
stories of their lives. The Class of '74 still
shows their youthful attitude. If you are
looking for a fun place for your reunion
check out Sparky’s at the following web
site http://www.sparkyshotrodgarage.com




“What’s Going On?”
An Alumni Update

We want to know what YOU have done or
are doing now!! Please send your stories
to Dianne Knudsen at the following;
dknudsenalumni@gmail.com or mail them
to Burlingame High School Alumni
Association, 1 Mangini Way, Burlingame,
CA 94010 c/o Dianne Knudsen. Or
pantherpostscripts@yahoo.com

Carol Virginia Cantwell (Walker) Class
of 1932 passed away peacefully in
Redwood City on March 28, 2015 at the
age of 90. Carol graduated from
Burlingame High School and later married
Sidney H. Cantwell, Jr. on October 28,
1943. Together, they raised nine children
before divorcing in 1990.
Carol was very involved in Nativity
Catholic Church and School, where she
volunteered for many vyears with the
Nativity Ladies' Guild. - See more at: Carol
Cantwell's Obituary on San Jose Mercury

News

Nancy Balch Fischer Class of '48 writes:
Mary Alcie Low (Hanson) Klein, class of
’47 passed away on July 10 2011. She
had a Masters Degree in Recreational
Therapy from Stanford. She worked at
UCSF until she started her family. She
taught herself how to embroider, launched
a line of embroidery kits, and wrote six
series of instructions for the Embroiderers’
Guild of America. Her works are now
displayed internationally. Her most famous
work “ A most Unusual Watering Hole” is
on permanent display in the Children’s
Wing at the Library of Congress in
Washington, D.C. Her four children, four
stepchildren, and thirteen grandchildren

survive her.

Harvey Koepf, Class of '51 Is bummed
he will not be able to join in the baseball
alum activities in May. Harvey played 7 yrs
and managed another 8 in Giants system
actively at Fresno fill he was 48 years old.
Now 8| Harvey admits he can't throw b/p
or hit fungoes anymore, stating his 36 yrs.
of scouting after Fresno in 1980 doesn't
keep the body in shape like managing.
Retired now from the Giants/Padres/Tigers
organizations plus 23 yrs. of teaching in
Half Moon Bay, Harvey wants to “Give my
best to Bob Milano and Terry Chrisman
and any others that remember me. Thanks
again, Rusty, and best of luck in May.
Don't get hurt and hit line drives.

Bob Schoeplein, class of '53 says his
happiest days were teaching at the
University of lllinois, but over the years,
taught at five universities. He spent most
of his life as an academic, as an applied
economist. He earned his first two degrees
from Cal Berkeley and a PH.D. from the
University of Wisconsin. He tells us, his
sister Joan and her husband John
Brothers, were BHS and Cal grads as well.

Ben Teal, Class of 1960, reports Bill
Thorton, Class of 1960, passed away on
10/22/14 in Huntsville, Alabama, after a
brief iliness. His sister Marion informed us.

Larry May, class of ’69 is currently our
Mayor of Hillsborough. He writes to tell us
that he is married to Laurie Heumann,
class of '70. After Burlingame High, he
attended Cal Berkeley. He was a partner
at Burlingame law firm Carr McClellan for
many years and now of counsel to San
Mateo law firm Barulich Dugoni. Larry has
been a resident of Hillsborough since
1989, on the Hillsborough school board
from 1995 to 2007 and President many
times. He’s been on the Mills-Peninsula
Hospital Board many years and the
Hillsborough Town Council since 2010..

Martha Rees Reinhard Class of 1966
writes, it is with great sadness that |
submit news of the passing of my brother
Rick Rees Class of 1970 in Chico, CA on
March 6, 2015. For more info click the link
http://www .legacy.com/obituaries/chicoer/o
bituary.aspx?pid=174470472

Doc Scheppler Class of 72 will be
honored this July as he is inducted into the
Bay Area Sports Hall of Fame. Doc joins
49er Head Coach Bill Walsh, SF Giants
legend Barry Bonds and NFL Head Coach
and Commentator John Madden in the
Bay Area Hall of Fame. Doc is a BHS Hall
of Fame member for his contributions in
both Basketball and Baseball. After High
School Doc has been a very successful
basketball coach. As head coach of the
Varsity Girls Basketball team at Pinewood
High School in Los Altos, Doc’s teams
have won six California  state
championships. Doc was also named Sate
Coach of the Year in 2014. BHS Alumni
Association is very happy to acknowledge
Doc Scheppler on this great honor.

Ken Hellstrom Class of 73 writes:
My Class of '73 had a 40th reunion in
September of 2013 at the Hyatt in
Burlingame. We also invited the classes of
1972 and 1974 to join us and be part of
the fun. Information about each

participant, along with many photos, was
taken throughout the night. Great time
reconnecting with my former
classmates, for sure! Unfortunately,
nothing came about of the pictures and
gathering of classmate information. |
would love to re-play that night with the
pictures and also following up by
contacting some of the guys and gals
that | had such a good time with that night.
Ken can be contacted at email address:
khhellstrom54@gmail.com

Betsy R. Rosenthal, Class of 1975.
Betsy’s fifth children's book was published
in April 2015. An Ambush of Tigers, a
Wild Gathering of Collective
Nouns (Millbrook Press), has garnered
starred reviews in School Library Journal,
Publishers Weekly, and Kirkus Reviews.
Betsy has also had many personal essays
published in newspapers and magazines
around the country and most recently
began ghostwriting memoirs for people.
She siill lives in Pacific Palisades with her
husband of twenty-eight years and suffers
from the revolving door syndrome with her
adult children.

Steve Markoulis, Class of 1975 died
Monday, February 18, 2013 at the age of
55. To See more info click the link below:
http://www.legacy.com/obituaries/sfgate/o
bituary.aspx?pid=163217945

Nancy Balch Fischer Class of ‘48 wrote to
informed us of her stepdaughter
Laurie Fischer (Burke) Cohn, Class of
1977 died unexpectedly on January 13,
2014 of unknown causes in Tempe,
Arizona. She was a personal trainer and
also led classes for her “senior sneakers”.
She loved what she did and was active in
her community. She is survived by her
husband; Rich, mother; Harriet, brother;
Mike and stepmother Nancy Batch Fischer

Tim Knudsen Class of 1981 Tim moved .
to Minnesota with his wife Mary in 1994.
They have 4 kids, Samantha, Cameron,
Sydney and Summer. Tim has had the
fortunate pleasure of coaching his kids in
Varsity Football and Girls Varsity Softball
at Maple Lake High School. Tim has
coached his Football teams to Section
Champs in ‘10, “11 & ’13, ’14 and the State
tournament where they made it to the final
four in "13. In Football Tim was honored as
Coach of the year in 10, "11, 13, and ‘14.
Also Tim Knudsen was honored as High
School Marines Semper Fidelis Coach of
the Year Award in '13. In Softball, state
runner up in ‘08, '09 won the conference 7
times in the last 10yrs. winning Coach of
the Year those 7 times.



[‘90's, 00's, '10°s }

We'd love to hear from our Alumni from
these decades. Send your notes to
Dianne Knudsen at the following
DKnudsenBHSAlumni@gmail.com

We want to know what YOU have done or
are doing now!! Please send your stories
to Dianne Knudsen at the following;
dknudsenalumni@gmail.com or mail them
to Burlingame High School Alumni
Association, 1 Mangini Way, Burlingame,
CA 94010 c/o Dianne Knudsen. Or
pantherpostscripts@yahoo.com

“Where are they Now?”
An Alumni Update

Marjorie Jones

Formerly Marjorie Schreckengost class of 1952.

Marjorie Jones graduated from BHS in
1952. She was a Majorette all four years in
high school and played the French horn in
band and orchestra. Marjorie was also an
accomplished dancer and roller-skater.
She was voted Best Dancer at BHS her
senior year.

After graduating from BHS, Marjorie met
the love of her life, Bob Jones who
attended SSF High. They met at the roller
skating rink in San Mateo. Forming a
partnership, they went on to medal several
times in Roller Skating Dance..

Bob served our country in the Air Force.
They just celebrated their 62" wedding
anniversary this past February.

They have two wonderful and
handsome children, Gary and Marjean.
Bob went on to be an accomplished coach
while winning league Championships in
both Little League and PAL with their son
Gary. Gary got the coaching bug and
coached football for the Sunnyvale
Rockets. He now is the Director of
Operations for Central Christian Church.

Daughter Marjean attended Monte Vista
High School in Danville and was a very
accomplished Baton Twirler winning (6)
California Baton Twirling Championships.
She is now a Global Buyer.

Marjorie had an illustrious career as a
Senior Level Executive Secretary for 22
yrs for the Director of Operations at
Lockheed in Sunnyvale. She was
recognized as the Top Recruiter (6) six
times for Beeline Fashion, before trying
her hand at Real Estate where she was
recognized as a Top Project Sales Million
Dollar Club and Top Lister for Coldwell
Banker.

Marjorie is a 7-year survivor of cancer.
She is 81 yrs old and still actively teaching
Line Dancing. She is famous around the
world on YouTube for her knowledge and

expertise in over 115 forms of line
dancing. The World famous dance
choreographer, Ira Weisberg out of

Florida, discovered her. Ira saw Marjorie
still kicking it up and asked to feature
Marjorie in World Wide Videos of Line

Dancing. Marjorie knows has
choreographed over 70 line dances
herself.

Known now as Gramma Jones you can
find Marjorie on YouTube yourself, just go
to Google home page and type in
“Marjorie Jones line dancing” in videos
and there will be numerous dances to
watch and learn from.

Marjorie and Bob now make their home
in Mesa, Arizona

Mary Toalson

Mary Griffin, Lapin, Toalson Class of
1962: Mary grew up in Burlingame and
lived on Concord Way near west end of
Washington Park. She went to
Washington  Elementary, BIS, and
graduated from BHS in 1962. Her favorite
Washington School teacher was Miss
Steel who inspired her to become a
teacher. Mary taught in the Burlingame
School District for thirty wonderful years.
She loved being a First Grade teacher! At
BHS the teachers she remembers most
were Mr. Harger and Mr. MacCuish in the
science dept. who nurtured her love of
science and Nature. She was a Science
major at Jose State and Cal Poly SLO.
Because of her BHS reunions she has
maintained friendships with several of her
grammar school and high school friends:
Vicki (Falk) Reed, Linda (Busch) Bach,
Dorothy (Sveningsen) and Laurel (White)
Coltart

Mary has been married to her husband
Jim Toalson for 31 yrs. and has two
children Jennifer and Jackson who have
given her four terrific grandchildren. In
retirement she has continued her hobby of
photography. Mary and Jim have traveled
the world shooting mostly nature and wild
animals. In Australia she held a koala
bear; in China she petted a giant panda
bear; went on safari in Africa, and shot
pictures close up of polar bears in
Churchill, Manitoba and saw rare and

endangered yellow-eyed penguins in NZ.
Mary is an award-winning photographer.
Her work can be viewed at
www.marytoalson.com

Classified Employee of the Year

The Alumni Association and Burlingame
High School are pleased to recognize Sue
Glick as Classified Staff of the Year for
2015. Dedicated to using the real world as
students’ classrooms, Sue has created
and expanded the People Action Work
Service (PAWS) program at Burlingame
High School for the past 18 years. The
PAWS program is uniquely designed to
get students involved in community
service, service learning, and volunteering.
Under Sue’s guidance and passionate
belief in service and community,
thousands of students have become active
and contributing members in the
community. Sue has decided to retire at
the end of this school year, leaving behind
a thriving program and big shoes to
fill. Sue will continue to be active in her
own community service and involvement,
as well as spending time with her two
daughters and their families. We are
grateful to Sue for her endless
commitment to building the PAWS
program for the BHS community, and we
wish her the utmost happiness in
retirement.

PLAY BALL!

The 7™ Annual Alumni Baseball Game and
Golf Tournament will be held on Friday
and Saturday May 1%t & 2™ 2015. The
events are low key and a lot of fun for all |§
physical abilities. Contact Rusty Knudsen
to play in either event this year at
BHSAlumni74@gmail.com or phone 408-
666-3599. Pass the word to your
teammates; you'll be glad you did.

for team

More than 40 golfers attack the links. Tro
play as well as longest drive and closest to the pin are at
stake. Plus bragging rights for next year.



ALUMNI BASEBALL GAME
7" Annual “Field of Dreams” Game

FORE!!!
This year's game will take place on ALUMNI GOLF TOURNEY
Saturday May 2" at Washington Park. All
Baseball alumni are welcome to come out
and play.

Wmnmg foursome class of : oc Scheppler, (Terry
Freethy) Jeff Thomas, Todd Bower and Joe Schembri

This year's Alumni Golf Tournament
will be held at San Mateo’s Poplar Creek.
twelve foursomes look to take to the
course on May 1%, BHS Alumni spanning  L-R; Dan Quinn, Tom Frederico, Bob Liedtke, Mark
1957- 2002 plan to play a scramble Beauvais
format. . .

Doc Scheppler and his foursome look C}ome join your fellow Alumni for some fun
to 3 peat this year. This team will be times on the course. Best ball sqramble
penalized 1 stroke per win. Can they be allows for everyone of all golf skill Ievel_s to
taken down? You won’t know unless you have a great time. Look forward to seeing
come out to play. Let's get some other YOU On the course.
names on the trophy.

L-R; George Parsons, Mike Spiegelman, Mark Beauvais,
Bob Liedtke

L-R; Front Row - Tom Chase and Bob Mahaffy

Back Row — Mike McQueen and Mike Mahaffy

Alumni and families enjoying dinner after the games L ; Pt Dunlap i Mika EE AISRRAITGhk Cullen

BURLINGAME HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION BOARD MEMBERS

 Tom Chase ’57, Margo Wohler Cheechov ’61, John Chiapelone °50, Judy Falk Chiasson ’59,
Naomi Ziff Cissna '51, Peter Cleaveland '58, Jo-Ellen Arnaudo Ellis ‘58, Ted Glasgow '53,
Ariene Borelli Hipsher '55, Rusty Knudsen 74, Leonard “Len” Lubrano '64, Connie Wyant Mills 59,

Terry Naylor ‘59, Dennis Zell ‘86, Dianne Ragozzino Knudsen ‘74,




THE BURLINGAME BLANKET--The BHS Blanket will soon sell
out. We are now offering the blanket to Life Members at $20.00
and to all others at $25.00. Please add $6.00 for postage and
handling for each blanket if you request shipment.

Name

Maiden Name

Address

City

State Zip

Phone( )

Email

Send me blanket(s) @ $25 + $6 shipping
Send me blanket(s) @ $20 + $6 shipping (Life)
___ | prefer to pick-up the blankets

For pick-up info, email requests to BHSAlumAssoc@aol.com.

Attention: We are updating our files. Please
let us know your email address. Send to judy
Falk Chiasson ¢/o BHS Alumni Association, 1
Mangini Way, Burlingame, CA 94010 or email
BHSAlumAssoc@aol.com

BHS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

m} Enclosed is my/our check payable to: BHS Alumni Association
O for membership dues: $15 per alum per year. O for Life Membership: $100 per alum.
O for the BHSAA programs (tax deductible). O for the BHSAA scholarships (tax deductible).

O for the BHSAA Athletic Hall of Fame (tax deductible). O for the Mike McQueen scholarship fund (tax deductible).
O for a donation “In Honor of /in Memary of...” please attach note (tax deductible).

O PLEASE UPDATE MY EMAIL OR MAILING ADDRESS.

O Please mail the Panther Postscripts to the following BHS alum (name and address attached).

Sign up and pay online at burlingamealumni.org Today's Date

Please Print
Name

(first) (middle) (last)
Maiden Name Your BHS Class Year
Address
City State_ Zip: +
Phone ()

Email address:




